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Message from the Guest Editor

The specialty of chronic wound care, “woundology,”
developed in the absence of diagnostics. The recent rise in
diagnostic imaging techniques and biomarker detection
will revolutionize the practice of wound care. Point-of-care
techniques that identify bacterial virulence factors are
under study. In addition, fluorescence imaging can detect
bacterial load at the bedside. Devices that rapidly evaluate
tissue oxygenation and perfusion will also play a role in the
evaluating the chronic wound. This issue presents new
research and reviews the evidence for diagnostics in the
burgeoning field of wound healing.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

You are cordially invited to submit research articles, short
communications, comprehensive reviews, case reports or
interesting images for consideration and publication in
Diagnostics (ISSN 2075-4418). Diagnostics is published in
open access format – research articles, reviews and other
contents are released on the Internet immediately a er
acceptance. The scientific community and the general
public have unlimited and free access to the content as
soon as it is published. We would be pleased to welcome
you as one of our authors.
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